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Mark your calendars for an evening 
that is sure to get you feeling the 
Holiday Spirit! 

On December 8th @ 7:00pm come 
enjoy an evening filled with live 
Christmas music performed by 
talented groups and soloists from 
the area.                                          
Donations for The Stepping Stones 
Crisis Center will be collected at the 
door.   

 

   ---Night of Music---  
 

St. John’s United Church will be offering this year’s 
Christmas Eve Service @ 7:00pm.  

Join us for our annual Christmas Eve service,           
come experience what Christmas is all about!             
Our beautiful candle lite service is one of our 
favorite services each year, as we celebrate the 
beauty, wonder and reason for the Christmas 
season.   

         Wishing you all a very Blessed    
Holiday Season filled with Hope, Peace,           

Joy, and Love.  

---Christmas Eve Service---  

 

In part with Bethal Lutheran Church, St. John’s 
will once again be collecting used stamps from 
across Western Canada. The stamps collected 
from donations are sold to collectors and the 

revenue from sales are used to purchase Bibles 
for the Canadian Prison Ministry.                                    

Any questions or for more information please 
contact Jean Antoniuk. 

  ---St. John’s Stamp Collection---
-  

 

A regular Sunday Service will be held 
on December 29th @ 9:30 am lead by 
one of our Congregation members.  

---December 29th Service--- 

                                                                  
A big THANK YOU to all the bakers 

and helpers who donated their efforts 
to the Cookie Walk. It was a snowy 
and chilly afternoon, but everyone 
walked away happy with plates of 

delicious cookies ready for the 
holidays. 

    ---Cookie Walk--- 

                                                                                              
For the month of December, St. John’s will be 
collecting warm winter items to donate to our 
local Heart 2 Hearts charity. Items such as coats, 
mitts, toques, ski pants, ect. will be used to help 
keep those in need warm throughout the cold 
winter months.  

---Keeping Everyone Warm This Season---                  


